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STATE OF . .
COLORADO Rothermel - DNR, Allison <allison.rothermel@state.co.us>

Correspondence for APl 123-15027 and 123-15009

1 message

Schlagenhauf - DNR, Mark <mark.schlagenhauf@state.co.us> Wed, Apr 8, 2015 at 10:06 AM
To: Allison Rothermel - DNR <allison.rothermel@state.co.us>

Alison,

Plz add correspondence below to well files for these two wells (APl 123-15027 and 123-15009).

Thank you.

From: Schlagenhauf - DNR, Mark <mark.schlagenhauf@state.co.us>
Date: Wed, Apr 8, 2015 at 10:01 AM

Subject: Re: COA Correspondence

To: "Schwarz, Michael" <Michael.Schwarz@anadarko.com>

Cc: "Garrity, Zach" <Zach.Garrity@anadarko.com>

Michael,
Based upon this information the COA added to the Wardell 4G-7HZ (API 123-38313)

concerning mitigation of these two wells (the HSR-Rewank 4-7A (05-123-15027) and Frey 13-6A
(05-123-15009)) is hereby waived.

Please contact me if you have questions or concerns.
Thank you.

Mark Schlagenhauf P.E.
Northeastern Engineer

On Tue, Apr 7, 2015 at 3:26 PM, Schwarz, Michael <Michael.Schwarz@anadarko.com> wrote:
Mark,

As per our phone conversation, the HSR-Rewank 4-7A (05-123-15027) and Frey 13-6A (05-123-15009) have
adequate surface coverage, SX coverage, and NIO coverage, and Form 17’s were submitted for both wells on
March 24, 2015. Both forms showed no pressure on the Bradenhead, so with this new information, we feel the
COA'’s should be lifted. Again, if you could have this just within the next few days that would be great. | will be
out of the office for most of the rest of this week, so if you have a question about them, try Zach Garrity (970-
506-5928), and he should be able to help you in my absence.

Thanks again for looking at these.

Michael Schwarz
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Production Engineer - Wattenberg
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